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Principal’s Message 
Welcome to 2021 with hope that this year will bring us a return to pre-pandemic learning and living!  

Linda Simmonds 

Dates to Remember 

● Jan. 4-8 At Home Learning (online) 
● Jan. 11 Return to In-person Learning 
● Jan. 20 School Council Meeting-Virtual  6:30-8:00 p.m. 
● January 29 Kindergarten Teacher PD-no school for kinders 

 
 
Option 2 Online Learning with Teacher Support 

Details about alternatives to in person learning and transition dates can be found here: 
 
https://www.psd70.ab.ca/view.php?action=object&id=23520&stream=Homepage%20News 

 

Postponement of School Immunizations 

We have been notified that all school health nursing staff will be reassigned to assist with the 
rollout of the Covid-19 immunization program.   Subsequently, effective as of January 04​th​ 2021, 
all​ ​school immunization rounds will be postponed until further notice.  

Public Health is working on a plan to address deferred immunizations by the end of this school 
year. Information will be shared as it becomes available. 

 

 

 

 
 

https://www.psd70.ab.ca/view.php?action=object&id=23520&stream=Homepage%20News


 

 

Update from your Parent Council 

We look forward to seeing everyone again at our next meeting, Wednesday January 20th at 
6:30. Please email your intent to attend the Virtual meeting to ​copperhaven@psd70.ab.ca 

A link for the meeting will be emailed to the first 20 participants the afternoon of January 20th.  

From all of our families to yours we would like to wish everyone a safe, happy and healthy 
holiday season.  

Sean, Andrew, Kim, Erin, and Shayna  
Copperhaven School Council. 

 

TBRA Update 
Next Meeting: 

Our next meeting will be held virtually on Wednesday, January 6th, 2021. If you are interested in 

attending,  please email us at ​theboundaryridge@gmail.com​ and we will send you the link. 
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